
 

 

 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – March 9, 2020 

 
 

Attendance: 
 
Commission Members: Connie Ace-Chair, William Sparke, David Sharp, Shu-I Tu 
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Mark Lomax – Liaison (on-leave) 

Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth – President, Ken Samen, Kathy Newcomb, 
              Donna Sempowski 
Others, Dean Long, Steve Saffier 
 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:05PM by Chair  
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 Chair welcomed Dean and Steve to attend WHC meeting and briefed them on mission of WHC. 

 WHC members approved 02/10/2020 meeting minutes.   

 Kathy informed meeting attendees that some very encouraging developments on preserving 
existing historic structures in the Open Space Committee meeting. 

 There is no further tangible progress for the sign of Daniel P. Bradley memorial.  Chair indicated that 
she will contact Veteran Commission before Memorial Day.  

 Chair reported that BoS approved to continue WHC’s Mercer Museum membership. 

 On behalf of WHC, WHS, and the Township, Chair sent condolences card to Stu Cohen for the death 
of his mother. 

 Township management showed reluctance to provide additional help for securing water and sewer 
hookup to 10 Folly Road School House.  Further dialogue with the management is needed to resolve 
this issue that may have profound public health consequences. 

 New Business.   
o Meeting attendees found that proposed McNaney development plan did not adequately  

consider options  to preserve the historic 1810 structure.   
o Annual report presentation of WHC to BoS is scheduled for May 26, 2020.  Chair will share 

her draft prior to that date.   

 Mail. None. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting April 13, 2020 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


